
Bulletin No.  980 

Friday 25th June 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Good afternoon to you all, 
 
It has been absolutely fabulous to welcome our parents in to school this week for the return of 
our annual Sports Day.   I was blown away by the attitude of all our pupils, they really were a 
credit to Lady Lane and should be proud of themselves. It is great to see the determination on 
our pupil’s faces, whilst remaining supportive of their peers. 
 
Thank you all for wearing masks when required and maintaining a safe social distance at both 
the Infant and Junior events. We feel confident that the measures in place were secure and will 
be applied to the Summer Celebration events in the final week of term. We will inform you of the 
final arrangements for the Summer Celebrations next week. 
 
Please watch out for your child’s information update forms coming home next week; it is 
essential that the information we hold is up to date –please check these carefully and get these 
back to school as soon as possible. 
 
Unfortunately, some inconsiderate and dangerous parking around school has continued to be 
reported to us. Several complaints have been made to school as people have felt frustrated, in 
particular with cars parked near to The Lodge and across residents drive way entrances.   
 
On Thursday 1st July, The Friends of Lady Lane will be holding a ‘New to You’ uniform sale at The 
Pavilion (outside) from 8.00am – 9.00am and 3.00pm-5.00pm. Please can all visitors to the sale 
wear a mask and adhere to social distancing to ensure COVID security. Mrs Petrie (Lois, LVI) looks 
forward to welcoming you. 
 
As you receive your Autumn Term fees, please remember that to take advantage of the 2% 
reduction in fees when they are settled early; the last date for this is 9th July 2021. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

 



Form 5 had a great day 
out in Malham! 

UVI Outdoor 
Pursuits Day at 

Doe Park 

Junior Games 
Morning  

Kindergarten’s Visit to 
Thornton Hall Park 



Monday 
  

Jacket Potatoes  
Cheese and/or 

Beans 
 

Fruity Jelly 
 
  

Tuesday 
 

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise* 

 
Sponge & 
Custard 

 
*Quorn Option 

 
 

Wednesday 
 

BBQ Chicken*  
& Rice 

 
Homemade Cup 

Cakes 
 

*Quorn & Halal 
Option 

Thursday 
 

Meatballs* 
Pasta & Sauce 

 
Chocolate Cake 

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 

Friday 
 

Class Picnic Day 

Menu: Monday 28th June 2021 

    September 2021 
     Infant & Junior  
         Transition 
 
 

On Tuesday 29th June, all our pupils will spend the morning in their new 
classrooms, with their new teachers. This is an exciting morning  when pupils can 
begin to familiarise themselves with their new learning environment and teachers. 

Please arrive at your normal entrance on the morning and your children’s new 
Form teacher will come and collect them.  

 
Form Teachers 

Form 1: Miss Knowles 
Form 2: Mrs Quinn & Mrs Escritt 

Form 3: Miss Slater 
Form 4: Mrs Hudson 
Form 5: Mr Mallon 

LVI: Mrs Moffat 
UVI: Mr Walker 

 
Pupils who will be in Kindergarten & Lower Kindergarten will also spend some 

time in their new classrooms over the new few weeks. 
 

Nursery & Kindergarten Staff 
 

Lower Kindergarten: Miss Burraway, Mrs Kernick & Miss Khan 
Kindergarten: Miss Clayton & Mrs Wilson  



 
 
 
June 
Tuesday 29th June –       End of year reports to parents 
                      Transition Morning  
Wednesday 30th June – Parents Consultations (Phone) 
 
July  
Thursday 1st July –        Parents Consultations  (Phone) 
Friday 2nd July –            Form Picnics & Prize giving (pupils only) 
        
Wednesday 7th July –    Infant Summer Celebration 2.00pm  
Thursday 8th July –        Junior Summer Celebration 2.00pm 
                      Lower Kindergarten Trip to Hesketh Farm Park 
Friday 9th July –             School closes for Summer 

Clubs 2021 
 

Please note that due to Parents 
Consultations & Summer 

Celebrations extra-curricular 
clubs have now finished until 

September.  Thank you to all the 
children who have attended clubs 
– we look forward to seeing you 

all again in September. 
 

*Dance/Ballet to be confirmed by 
your teacher. 

Parents’ 
Consultations 

 

Please 
remember to 

book your 
appointment for 
a consultation as 

the booking 
form will close 
this evening. 
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